
 

 

HOW TO CREATE A “SMART” IEP 
 
Your child's/student's IEP has annual goals. They lay out what your child/student 
will be working on during the school year. To ensure optimum success, IEP goals 
shouldn't be vague or general. Instead, they should be SMART. 

Pam and Pete Wright (Wrights Law) developed the SMART measurement which 
helps parents and teachers craft goals that set the framework for learning as well 
as monitor progress. According to this measurement, each IEP goal should be: 

(S) Specific , (M) Measurable, (A) Use Action Words, (R) Realistic and 
Relevant, (T) Time-limited. 
 
This workshop will go over these components and help you to craft a better IEP 
for your child and/or student. 

 

 

When: February 23, 2023 7 PM – 9 PM 

There will be a PACE Meeting Prior to the workshop beginning at 6:30 PM 

Location:   Ross Street School Creative Commons Room 2nd Floor 

Register: POAC.NET  

http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?oeidk=a07ejk6jpkt08215f12&llr=hdhvoqiab 

 

Hosted in partnership with Woodbridge Township Schools PACE Parent 
Organization and Special Education Parents Advisory Group (SEPAG)  


